
XFORD
 
lNDllSTRIES 

222 Piedmont Avenue. N,E, 
Atlanta, Georgia 30308 

Mark B. Kirb~' Telephone: (404) 653-1388 
Vice President, Global Trade Services Facsimile: (404) 653-1499 

mkirby@axfardinc.cam 

August 18, 2008 

Mr. Matthew Priest, Chairman 
Committee for the Implementation of 
Textile Agreements - Room H300lA 
U.S. Department of Commerce 
14th Street & Constitution Avenue NW 
Washington, DC 20230 

Re: Withdrawal of Request to Consider the Commercial Availability Under the North 
American Free Trade Agreement (NAFTA) of Certain Woven Jacquard Acetate 
Rayon Fabrics of HTSlJS 5408.23.2930 

Dear Mr. Priest: 

Oxford Industries, Inc. respectfully withdraws our request that the Committee for the 
Implementation of Textile Agreements (CITA) recommend a change to the NAFTA Rules of 
Origin for various Harmonized Tariff Schedule Chapter 62 headings, made on May 2,2008. We 
believe that certain domestic suppliers may be able to provide a substitute lining fabric for us 
using a less desirable, but acceptable fiber, 

Please contact me if CIT A or other concerned agencies, committees, or other involved 
parties have questions or require additional information. Thank you for your attention to and 
consideration of this petition. 


